
 

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
ANKARA, TURKEY 

 
To assist in providing the most efficient customer service and to expedite your visa processing, the 

Consular Section of the U.S. Embassy in Ankara would like to refer you to the Embassy web site: The 

Interview - U.S. Embassy & Consulates in Türkiye (usembassy.gov) 

Upon receipt of NVC’s letter notifying you that your petition has been forwarded to Ankara, please send 

an email to AnkaraIV@state.gov and provide the beneficiary's email address, full name, and case 

number for timely processing of your application at the U.S. Embassy, Ankara. 
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